
My name is Hailey and I am a student training to become a Clinical Mental Health Counseling in
the Master’s program at the University of Mary. This change in how Mental Health Counselors
are recognized is very important to me. It would allow me and my peers to receive Blue Cross
Blue Shield insurance, which would help us to serve more clients and meet more needs in our
community. This change would make all of us more hireable and desirable as employees.
Hopefully, this change would allow more graduates to find jobs in the Bismarck/Mandan and
rural surrounding areas.

Thank you for your consideration!


